
 
 
 

 
 

  

  

  

  

  

  

 
 

From: LINDA JONES  
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2015 3:43 PM 
To: Adeney, Kim; Steve Foglia 
Subject: NOTICE: YRAAC resignation 

Hi Kim, 

Thank you for this notice.  After careful thought, I wish to submit my resignation this 
term to serve YRAAC.   

I am on two other accessibility committees in addition to my personal Newmarket Co-Op 
board member as a treasurer. 

Town of Newmarket have accepted me to serve first term with them on an accessibility 
advisory committee for 4 years which is why I am committing to this new one.  

If you need any assistance or input about concerns related to residents with hearing 
loss in York Region, you can always contact me by email (xxxxxxxxxx) or phone me 
(xxx-xxx-xxxx) at work.  I would be more than happy to remain in contact with you at my 
work, Canadian Hearing Society, York Region - Newmarket office.  

It has been a real pleasure working with all of you for the past 4 years.  

Sincerely, 

Linda Jones 


